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                      RICHLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

          LDB 23-24 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 The Grandparents’ Day Luncheon will be held on Tuesday, September 19, 2023 for Pre-K, KK, 

2nd, 4th grades, and Ms. Long’s class and on Wednesday, September 20, 2023 for 1st, 3rd, 5th grades, and 

Mr. Hodge’s class. 

The schedule will be as follows: 

Tuesday, Sept. 19th      Wednesday, Sept. 20th  

Pre-K & KK  10:30     3rd   10:30 

2nd & Ms. Long  11:30     1st   11:30 

4th   12:30     5th & Mr. Hodge 12:30 

The cafeteria is no longer able to take any cash for lunches. If grandparents would like to purchase a 

lunch from the school cafeteria for $4.85 (this includes a meat, two vegetables, a fruit, and a 

beverage), they will need bring cash to purchase a lunch ticket from the PTO in the main hallway when 

they arrive. If they prefer, the grandparents may also bring lunch to their grandchildren.   

If the grandparents have more than one grandchild, they may request in the cafeteria for their grandchildren 

from the other grades to come down at one time and eat lunch with them. Please send the grandparents with 

the names of the children’s teacher and grade level to help expedite this process. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

         Lisa Beckwith 
         Principal 
         beckwithld@scsk12.org 

 


